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Library E-Rate Funding Approved 

 
Copperas Cove, Texas – The City of Copperas Cove is pleased to announce the Library’s 
application for E-Rate Funding has been approved by the Federal Communications 
Commission (FCC). The approval will result in the Library receiving $6,327.17 in federal 
funding and $1,581.79 in Texas State Library and Archives Commission (TSLAC) funding for 
a total of $7,908.96. The funding will be utilized to pay for a 100 megabits per second (Mbps) 
fiber-optic internet connection, and the hardware necessary to share that connection between 
the Library’s WiFi and public access users. The TSLAC funding is for the first year only so 
the Library will pay 20% of the cost, or approximately $100 per month, for this internet access 
in future years.  
 
The State Library’s announcement can be found at: 
https://www.tsl.texas.gov/ld/librarydevelopments/?p=23192  
 
Questions or comments should be directed to Kevin Marsh, Library Director, at 
kmarsh@copperascovetx.gov or (254)547-3826. 

 
### 

mailto:kkeller@copperascovetx.gov
https://www.tsl.texas.gov/ld/librarydevelopments/?p=23192
mailto:kmarsh@copperascovetx.gov

